
Interference Statement 

Georgia Public Telecommunications Commission (“GPTC”), licensee of noncommercial educational TV 
stations WGTV, Athens, Georgia, WACS, Dawson, Georgia and WMUM-TV, Cochran (Macomb), Georgia, 
(the “Stations”) acknowledges that the continued operation of the Stations on their pre-auction 
channels after July 3, 2020, is predicted to cause interference to the operations of other broadcast 
television stations in excess of the amount permitted under applicable FCC rules and policies.  GPTC is 
working to reach interference agreements with the licensees of each potentially affected television 
station.  If such agreements cannot be reached by midnight on July 3, 2020, GPTC will take such actions 
as may be necessary to bring the level of interference caused by the operation of the Stations down to 
an amount that is permissible under applicable FCC rules and policies, including reducing the operating 
power of the Stations. 

GPTC consents unequivocally to accept any increased interference to the operation of the Stations 
caused by any source during the Stations’ continued operation on their pre-auction channels.  GPTC also 
consents to interference caused by the Stations to any other television stations licensed to GPTC. 


